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April 1, 1980

Mr. W. A. Gressett
Supervisor, District II
Energy and Mineral Department
P. O. Drawer DDt

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

RE: Jack F. Grimm, N.E. Hunt
George R. Brown, and
A M Arctic, Ltd., Mobil 32
#1-D-32~25S-1E
Dona Ana County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Gressett:

I am in receipt of your letter of March 28th enclosing forms
for Change of Operator and Bonding. Since our telephone
conversation of last week, I have been in touch with Mr.
Grimm and it is his desire to maintain the #1 Mobil 32 hole
in its present status and remain as operator.

Mr. Grimm will furnish you 2 sets of the open hole logs as
he has extra copies.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
Very truly yours,
GEORGE R. BROWN

Isaac W. Norman
0il & Gas Division Manager

IWN/pb

CC: Mr. Jack Grimm Mr. Ernest Padilla
Grimm 0Oil Company P. O. Box 2088
P. O. Box 35 Sante Fe, NM 87501

Abilene, Texas 79604



